
Shipping with our Adriatic Sea 
Express (ADX), here's a service 
update 
If you are shipping with our Adriatic Sea Express (ADX), here's the latest update for 
your cargo planning. From January 2024 we will add a fourth vessel to this weekly 
service with additional calls at Istanbul (Kumport terminal), Izmit (Evyap terminal) and 
Aliaga, TR (TCE EGE terminal) as well as a second call at Piraeus, GR. All vessels 
will be fully operated by Hapag-Lloyd. 
 
For your reference here's an overview of the new service rotation: 

• Piraeus, GR -> Alexandria, EG ->, Damietta, EG ->Koper, SI -> Venice, IT -> 
Rijeka, HR -> Ancona, IT -> Piraeus, GR -> Istanbul, TR -> Izmit, TR-> Aliaga, 
TR -> Piraeus, GR 

In case you'd like to plan ahead, here is the first port call of the new rotation, 
including vessel voyage, Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA), port and week: 

Vessel / Voyage ETA Port Week 

Mona Lisa V.002W January 23, 2024 Istanbul, TR 4 

If you have questions concerning the above changes, please contact our customer 
service team at your location, who will be happy to guide you based on your 
individual situation. 

 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information/routes-trades/routes/route-finder.html/mediterranean/mediterranean/ADX.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information/offices-localinfo.html

